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August 25
5-8th Grade Open House 5:30-7:00p 
August 29
Student’s 1st day- 7:30am-2:25pm
September 5
No School – Labor Day

Mark your calendar:
Aug. 29   Student First Day
Sept. 5    No School – Labor Day
Sept. 12  Patriot Day Celebration

Sept. 13  PTA Mtg – 6:00pm
Sept. 15   GCS Board Mtg 7:00p    
Sept. 17   Constitution Day
Sept. 19  Picture Day 
                     (retake Nov. 29)
                Theater Bootcamp
Sept. 20  Fundraiser’s for 5-8 
     Washington, D.C. Fundraiser &   
      Parent Meeting at 6:00 PM
Sept. 26  No School- In-Service
Oct. 3-8  Homecoming Week
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 GREENVILLE SCHOOLS
A Great Place for Students to Learn
and Teachers to Teach


FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK ...
WELCOME TO THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR! It is a magical time of year that brings a mix of emotions to students, parents and staff alike.   There is a sense of familiarity that brings comfort knowing that we will be getting back to the routine of school and seeing friends as well as various activities.  On the flip side, there is that anticipation of new classes, schedules and new friendships.  All of it is excitement, but impacts our thoughts differently.  We all share those similar feelings.
We are excited about the new school year and the opportunity to meet our students and prepare for the opportunity to help them learn and grow during the 2022-2023 school year.  We embark on a journey with all of our students and parents to help each learn and grow to their greatest potential.  Your children are tasked with learning greater levels of leadership, critical thinking, communication skills and the ability to collaborate for successful completion of given tasks.  Together, I know that they will all be successful in achieving those learning goals.  
We are still aware and working within the parameters of the pandemic to keep all students and staff safe.  Within this, we need to be focused on breaking down barriers to regular attendance, as well as student engagement and achievement in the classroom.  Moving hand in hand with this includes needs for student, staff and community mental health and the impact of time out of school over the past several years.
We know it takes all of us to find success in developing the well- rounded child ready to face the ever-changing needs that surround us.  We are hear for our families and community to create a local strength that will meet the needs of our student’s and prepare them for success.    Together we know we will achieve all that needs to be accomplished this year.  Thank you for your important role in helping shape the future of Greenville.  Go WAVE!!!
Mr. Chris Mortensen, Principal         Mrs. Rhonda Schaar, Principal         Mrs. Sandra Snyder, Assistant Principal  

cmortensen@gcswave.com                   rschaar@gcswave.com                         ssnyder@gcswave.com      
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The New Year…Help your son or daughter get the year kicked off by following a few simple tips in getting their right foot planted firmly before them.  
     First:  Get things prepared/organized-  Some students have this as innate in their make-up, but if your child is anything like me this is not the case and I need a plan of attack before I start.  Starting the school year with a solid organization plan can make the world of difference in their success.  This aspect helps a child feel confident and capable of tackling all those daily tasks before them.  The backpack can be a good starting point and is the method in which the student will transport items to and from school daily.  The student should pack their own backpack and know what is in it.  Checking this with your son or daughter and eliminating unneeded items weekly helps keep it organized at all times.  Within this, make sure that they have all of the folders (clearly marked by subject and organized by period), paper, pens and pencils needed to actively participate in their learning environment.  If needed dividers based on specific criteria for each subject such as:  To be Completed  /  To Turn in  /  Completed-Graded can be a good addition.  This can help guarantee a greater chance of locating those pieces of schoolwork when needed.  
     Second:  Prepare your son or daughter for that first day.  They will be excited and less likely to be concerned, if they know you think what they are embarking on is important.  Take time to look at their schedule for the day and possibly eliminate any information that can cause confusion.  Make sure that the schedule is in a location where your child can find it easily. 
     The beginning of something new is always exciting and fresh.  Students and staff are excited for and seeing who will be in their classes.  It is a time when we have high expectations for those we will be with and ourselves.  Students set goals for themselves to do better than the year before, whether it is raising the grades or just being a little more organized.  It is exciting to say the least and it is great from our stand point to work with each and every one of your children.  We are very grateful to have the opportunity to work with you in ensuring your child has the best educational opportunities possible.  
     We have had a number of staff involved in professional development opportunities over the course of the summer and they are ready to bring this back and put them to use to meet the needs of all of our students.  These help us in planning, organizing and preparing for this coming school year.  We are ready to take steps in improving our work to see success and growth for all of our students.  
     Our newsletter will continue in its combined 5-8 format.  It is very important to carefully read all beginning of the year information, especially the parent-student handbook, and send in the paperwork as soon as possible.  As always, don’t hesitate to call or email with questions or concerns as they arise.  We love to hear from you and work together to create the best opportunities for your child.  
     We are excited to see all of those returning this year and continue to help support and have high hopes for our last year’s eighth graders who are now at the High School preparing for their last few years before entering the world of college or career of choice.  We wish them all of the best as they face new challenges.
 CHARACTER COUNTS AT GREENVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOl!!!Every Day is Game Day

On Tuesday, August 30th and Wednesday August 31st, we will be meeting with students in their classes to discuss safe school behavior and procedures as well as having discussions for how to properly treat others.   Students will discuss the importance of treating everyone with kindness and respect.  Our staff will be using content from Camfel productions to hold weekly discussions with students about positive school culture and displaying good character, as well as making positive choices.  As the year begins we will be having students participate with us in a Camfel production about how Character Matters.  Students will learn about how their individual choices impact not only them, but all those around them as well.  At the Middle School level, students are always looking to find their niche and to fit in.  Some students find this easy, while many others struggle or stumble as they fall into relationships that only provide negative and self seeking behaviors.  Successfully maneuvering this and finding the right path can shape the rest of their school career and whether it will be a success or continual struggles.  Most students make decisions about others in just a moment and in today’s fast-paced social media driven world they are often quick to share negative ideas about those they know little about.  Their opinions and beliefs are based on little to no evidence, but are shared with hard hitting comments and crushing words.  These words and actions can tear others down leading to low self-esteem, drinking alcohol, smoking and doing drugs.  
The question we are asking each of them to pursue is whether this pattern needs to be sustained or can they change it to create a more supportive and nurturing community for all parties?  What impact could be seen if everyone chose to make a difference…Maybe this is possible.  By being willing to keep our own behaviors and points of view in check, we have an opportunity to help others achieve this as well.  We take time to really get to know others, support those who need it and face challenges together.  This often takes one person willing to stand up and make the choice to make a difference.  The real question is are you strong enough to be that person and make a difference for others.  Through this acceptance of other’s differences, security in who we are and can accomplish and identifying our own unique worth, we can become so much more and find confidence in being our best self.  Much of this starts with just one person being willing to pause for a moment, put aside their perceptions and be kind.  Yes, kindness and a willingness to listen could change the world.  We need to be building people up and seeing their value.  Let’s make a change together, by being better through kindness.   
You can choose to be anything, so why not choose to be kind and become someone’s hero.  Make a plan to go out today looking for the good in what is around you. Start seeing the possibilities of who you are and what you can be. Then, pursue those goals and dreams for your life. There will be challenges, bullies, and critics along the way but you can excel with determination and hard work to be the best you can be. 
http://www.camfel.com/pages/highschool
We will focus our theme this year on encouraging students to:  
                       Display strength in character and always be their best self!
More Important News
[image: j0183328]   Transportation for 2022-23 School Year
Alternate forms MUST be filled out each year in order for students to ride to and/or from any location other than the bus stop closest to their home. Alternate forms and current student address changes may be submitted to the transportation department, but changes may not take effect until September 9, 2022. If your student requires transportation from an address other than the home address on file, you may complete a form.  Forms can be obtained from any school building, the Bus Garage @ 511 Markwith Ave, or a form can be downloaded from the school's website @ www.greenville.k12.oh.us.  The transportation page is located under District.  Changes could take up to 72 hours to complete once submitted. If you have questions, you may call The Bus Garage @ (937) 548-3185 extension 4300.

Attendance
	It is a well-known fact that Children with good attendance habits have higher grades, perform better, and are better prepared for the working world overall.  It is important to send notes and doctor excuses for any absences.  We will work together in ensuring good attendance and make this a great school year of learning for each student.  Please keep in mind that Attendance laws have changed and are now based on hours.  Laws required by the state mandate that schools follow their established procedures of timely notification, record keeping and working with families to make this a successful process.  At Thirty-eight (38) hours of excused or unexcused hours in a month or a total of Sixty-five (65) hours of excused or unexcused in a school year students are declared as excessively absent.  Students are considered habitual truant after thirty (30) or more consecutive hours unexcused absence, Fourty-two (42) or more unexcused hours in a month, or Seventy-two (72) or more unexcused hours in one school year.  Please make sure your child is in school or has a valid excuse.  Please call the office at (937) 548-3185 ext. 2002 for Jenny Fitzgerald to let her know when your child will be absent.  
     Obviously there can be no substitute for being in class and learning the material first hand.  If the students are in attendance then they get to hear the teacher explanation first hand, participate with their peers on group projects and ask questions as they arise.  To help positive attendance, making sure to schedule doctor, dentist, and orthodontist appointments for after school hours whenever possible can make a big difference.  It is always understood that some appointments cannot be avoided during the school day, but when possible making them for 2:30 or a little later makes a huge difference.  If this is not possible then aiming at lunchtime is a good alternative as well.  
  
Bullying Awareness:
	Family members—parents, siblings, grandparents, and others—play key roles in helping to prevent bullying, stopping bullying that may be occurring, and helping children and youth to cope with bullying that they already have experienced. Bullying can take many forms, such as: hitting or punching, teasing or name-calling, intimidation through gestures, social exclusion, and sending insulting messages or pictures by mobile phone or using the Internet (also known as cyber bullying).  Please contact the school if knowledge of this is present so that we may work with you to eliminate this as quickly as possible.
Athletics



     The Fall Sports season is underway!  Students began practicing and preparing for competitive engagements as of August 1st.  We look forward to seeing our friends and family joining us for Football, Volleyball, Tennis and Cross Country events.  Please contact the athletic office at (937) 548-3185 and follow the prompts for the High School Athletic Office.  We ask that parents and friends remember that our students are encouraged to be the best athlete they can be.  This means having good sportsmanship and holding to the ideals of fair play.  We ask that parents support us in this by being excellent examples for our youth who participate.  Please be thoughtful and courteous to all athletes and referees involved.  Encourage spirited competition while being good hosts and guests when attending these events.  We look forward to seeing you there and demonstrating that Green Wave Pride! 
     Efforts are in place to set up online ticket purchasing for our students, parents and community members.  This is being done throughout the league and efforts will be made to make this as smooth of a transition as possible for all involved.  The league has moved to standard pricing and all ticket prices are $6.00 per attendee.  We would highly encourage students and parents who plan on attending many games throughout the season or year to contact the athletic office regarding season or yearly passes.  
     Please contact the athletic office at (937) 548-3185 and follow the prompts for the High School Athletic Office if there are any questions related to the schedule or ticket needs.    

Items to remember: 
      #1 - All forms are now online…Go to the Greenville Website at www.greenville.k12.oh.us and under the heading Athletics click on forms.  This will allow you to enter as a parent and once set up as a student athlete to complete and sign all forms.  
     #2 - Your student athlete must have a physical before they can attend practice.  Physical forms can be picked up at the middle school or high school office or printed off of the website.  Once completed these forms are updated yearly, but the information is stored to make it easier to complete them in the future.  
     #3 – All athletes should have their school fees paid prior to participation in the first athletic event.  Coaches should be reminding their athletes and parents of this school district policy.  A minimum of half of the fees need to be paid prior to the first contest and 100% owed must be paid by the midpoint of the sport’s season.  
     If you have any questions regarding practice schedules, please contact the coach or the athletic department as noted above. 
    Ticket Prices for this year: (All attendees $6.00 - Miami Valley League)

http://greenwavesports.com/hq/final-forms-registration/
SPORTS SCHEDULES>>>					            As of 8/23/2022
2020 Middle School Cross Country
Monday	8/22/22	Lost Creek Invitational          (Lost Creek Reserve)	5:30 PM
Saturday	8/27/22         Celina			     (Celina)			9:00 AM                 
Saturday 	9/3/22           Treaty City Invitational 	     (Greenville)		8:00 AM
Saturday 	9/10/22         Blackhawk			     (Chenowith Trails)	9:00 AM
Saturday 	9/17/22         Troy Twilight			     (Troy)			6:30 PM
Saturday  	9/24/22         Tour de Sewer		     (Versailles)		9:00 AM
Tuesday 	9/27/22   	 Patriot			     (Tri-Village HS)		4:30 PM
Saturday 	10/1/22         Newton			     (Newton HS)		9:00 AM
Wednesday10/5/22        Dave Lightle		     (Kyle Park)		5:00 PM
Saturday 	10/8/22	 Saturday Night Lights	     (Centerville)		6:00 PM 
Saturday    10/15/22       MVL Championship	     (Sidney)			10:00 AM                              
SCHEDULES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE
2022 Middle School Volleyball	          As of 8/23/2022
Monday      	8/22/22    Xenia                                  	(Home)     	Both 7/8 Win
Thursday     	8/25/22    West Carrollton                     	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Monday     	8/29/22    Piqua                               	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM 
Tuesday     	8/30/22    Butler          	            	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM 
Thursday	9/1/22      Troy	                      	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Tuesday	9/6/22      Tippecanoe                          	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM 
Thursday 	9/8/22      Sidney		                   	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM 
Monday    	9/12/22    Stebbins		                  	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Thursday     	9/15/22    Fairborn		               	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Monday    	9/19/22    Xenia		                     	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Tuesday     	9/20/22    West Carrollton                     	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Thursday    	9/22/22    Piqua                               	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Monday     	9/26/22    Butler	                        	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Thursday     	9/29/22    Troy	                        	(Home)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Monday    	10/3/22    Tippecanoe	                	(Away)      	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Wednesday 10/5/22    Sidney				(TBD)		5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Monday     	10/10/22  Stebbins	                        	(Away)     	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Thursday    	10/13/22  Fairborn		                	(Home)      	5:30 PM  /  7:00 PM
Saturday 	10/15/22  MVL Tournament		(TBD)		

**Times Are 7th Grade Match in 1st column and 8th Grade in 2nd column 

2022 – 7th and 8th Grade Football
Wednesday  8/24/22   Fairborn       			(Away)              	5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
Tuesday  	  8/30/22   Xenia                     		(Home)         		5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
Wednesday	  9/7/22     West Carrollton 			(Away)             	5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
Wednesday	  9/14/22   Piqua	            	 	(Away)         		5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
Wednesday  9/21/22   Butler		    	        	(Home)            	5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
Wednesday  9/28/22   Troy                              		(Away)         		5:00 PM / 6:30 PM
Tuesday	  10/4/22   Tippecanoe			(Home)             	5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
Thursday	  10/13/22 Sidney				(Home)         		5:30 PM / 7:00 PM
*SCHEDULES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE
 **Please note the times and dates as some may vary from the normal schedules
Seventh Grade Shots
All incoming seventh grade students are required to have their shots updated with the records on file with the school nurse.  This is to be completed before admittance to the seventh grade and we allow a week to get the records in to the school for updating.  We will contact parents if these are not up-to-date in our files.  We do not desire to exclude any student from attendance, but law requires that we have these or exclude students who are not in compliance by the third week of school.  Shots can be obtained from multiple locations such as… the Health Department on Tuesdays, or any day at Walgreens, CVS, and your local doctor’s office.   They are all aware of the requirements for the different grade levels and can help to make sure the records are up-to-date as required.  Please remember to provide the school with a copy of the updated shot records.  One Calls have been sent to remind parents of the requirement prior to the start of school.
      

Medication…
According to the Ohio Legislature Amended Senate Bill 262, certain criteria must be met before any medication can be administered to children at school.  A medication consent form must be filled out and on file in the clinic.  If the medication is over the counter (Tylenol, Advil, cough syrup, even cough drops, etc.) the sections of the form pertinent to this must be filled out.  If the medication is prescribed, the parent and doctor must complete the appropriate sections of the form and contain the appropriate signatures.  Please help us keep all students safe by handling medications appropriately.  If you have questions please contact the school nurse at (937) 548 – 3185 extension2015.  Thank you!

Open House and Schedules
      Open Houses have been scheduled for the start of the school year to help with student identification of teachers room location and supply needs for specific classes.  As usual, we will be handing out all schedules in the student’s first period classes this year.  Students will be able to see their schedule and first period location by using their i-pad.  If needed this will be posted on the front doors of the school starting tomorrow, August 24, 2022 for new students or students having difficulty with their i-pads.  Students will then simply report to their First Period classes on the first day of school and the teacher will have a schedule for them at that time.  
      An item to note:  
	School Fees may be paid to Greenville Middle School through the building treasurer, Mrs. Nicholas.  She is located in the K-8 facility and will be available to receive these each morning at the start of the school day through the Middle School Office.  

General fees are as follows for students attending in person:  
	Fifth and Sixth Grade      					
           22.00	Flat Fee
	  15.00 Activity Fee			
             4.00	Assignment/Passbook 			  
             3.00	Science Lab 	Fee
             3.00 Art Fee	  
          $47.00		          

	Seventh Grade      					Eighth Grade
           22.00	Flat Fee		   			22.00	Flat Fee
           15.00 Activity Fee					15.00 Activity Fee
             4.00	Assignment/Passbook 			  4.00	Assignment/Passbook
             3.00	Science Lab 	Fee				  3.00	Science Lab Fee
         $ 44.00						          $44.00  +  Plus  $10.00  Art Lab Fee (Elective)

EAT  school BREAKFAST it gives you energy! 
                                                                            [image: school_trio_students[1]]Breakfast times; 7:05-7:25 
Prices:  Breakfast Paid  $2.00        Reduced  $.30	
             Lunch Paid  $2.90              Reduced  $.40       Milk  $.50 
Location Served:  Cafeteria
Other info:  Breakfast Menu is on the back of the lunch menu
NO CHARGING!
There will be No breakfast on a 2 - hour delay.




PTA News:  Our Greenville Middle School PTA is very supportive of the school and works to assist in providing a great educational experience for all of our students in the Middle School.   Please contact Amy Ross for a membership form and to turn in your $5 membership fee. (Look for the PTA registration at Open House)  PTA meetings are held the 2nd Tuesday every month at the MS office Conference room and we welcome all to attend. Our next meeting is Sept 13 at 6 pm.  We hope to see you there.
Each year there are activities that the PTA participate in to help raise funds for their work with our students and staff.  Look for information on these and get involved.  Please keep an eye out for more information to come home with students around the time of Homecoming for activities and PTA opportunities.  More to come on PTA activities and fundraisers in the near future.    It’s easy, it’s fun and our students benefit in countless ways due to involved parents like you.  Remember:  Get involved and make a child’s school experience memorable.  
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EIGHTH GRADE WASHINGTON, D.C. TRIP

**Charleston Wrap and Wreath sales

The eighth grade trip to Washington D.C. is scheduled for May 16 through May 20, 2023.   The projected cost will be approximately $820.  We will have the first Washington, D.C. Meeting on Tuesday, September 20, 2022.   Parents can begin making payments on August 25th if you like to get a jump start.  Please mark your calendars to attend the meeting for fundraising opportunities for this year.  Fundraising is optional, but can reduce the cost of your son or daughter’s trip.  For your convenience, I have set up a payment schedule to help you plan your budget.  The four installments are:  $220.00 on or before October 7; $210 on November 11; $210 on January 20; the fourth and final payment of $180 is due no later than February 24, 2022.  Please plan your budget accordingly.  It is important to make scheduled payments in order for us to meet our obligations to our travel agency.  Please contact the school to establish an alternative payment plan if our suggested payment schedule does not fit your budget.   PLEASE NOTE:  Deadline for notification for your student to go on the trip is with a deposit payment on Friday, November 11 by 3:00 PM.  After this date, students will be placed on a waiting list to be added, as positions are available on a first-come-first-serve basis.

I encourage you to have your child earn at least a portion of this money so that he or she will feel a sense of ownership for it.  There is nothing like the sense of accomplishment when something is earned. Raking leaves, shoveling snow, babysitting and doing odd jobs around the neighborhood are just a few ways to earn the money.  We highly encourage students to participate in the 8th grade class fundraiser as this can reduce the overall cost for students attending the trip.  You may make payments in person at the school or send a check to 1111 North Ohio Street payable to Greenville City Schools.

 An informational meeting regarding the D.C. trip for eighth grade students and parents has been scheduled for Tuesday, September 20th at 6:00 p.m. in the K-8 cafeteria.  If you want your child to participate, but do not think you can afford the total cost of the trip, please come anyway.  We don’t want any student being deterred because of cost and we will attempt to arrange alternative financing.  If you are in this situation, please let me know as soon as possible, so we can discreetly make the necessary accommodations for you and your child if it is available.  It is our intention to honor the American spirit of planning and effort to meet our goals.  Students who choose not to participate in the trip will be required to be in attendance at school May 16 -May 19. As always, give us a call if you have questions at (937) 548-3185 and follow the prompts for the Middle School Office.
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							Reminder!  


Pedestrians have the right of way within a crosswalk.  According to the Ohio Revised Code, “the driver of a vehicle shall yield to the right of way to a pedestrian crossing the roadway within a crosswalk.”  Our crossing guards are working hard to keep students safe as they travel to and from school.  We need your help too!  As you are leaving the school parking lot and turning onto Ohio Street, please proceed with caution and wait for the crossing guard to cross the students and return to the sidewalk before turning.  As you are passing by, please proceed slowly, especially during arrival and dismissal.  We appreciate all you do to help keep our students safe at school! 
    **Please note traffic patterns around the school:  The traffic coming into the south end of the school to the front parking lot is two-way.  It has been reported that some parents are trying to treat this as a one way and use both sides as an entrance to the lot.  This is creating some hazardous conditions for many parents in these areas.  If you would like to come into the parking lot, we would recommend that you travel to the North entrance and come in at this point for a safe and effective approach.  The area for the parking lot does have one way across the front of the building with the inside lane being for student pick up and drop off and the outside lane for careful exit to the end of the lot and out from the school.  
     -We urge parents to be cautious and thoughtful of others.  We do not desire to see any student or parent be involved in an accident due to failure to drive in a safe manner around the facility.  If you have questions on the entrance and exit procedure, please contact the main office at the Middle School for assistance. 
Progress Reports and Newsletters On-line:
	For the last seven years the district sent home progress reports if the parent requested a copy.  Most families now have internet access to view student grades at their convenience on the following website:  www.greenville.k12.oh.us.  You will receive a new password each year.  If you wish to have a printed progress report sent home because you do not have internet access, please check the appropriate line at the bottom of this page and return.

Once again, we will have our newsletter on-line.  If you do not have internet access and wish to have a printed newsletter mailed home, please check the appropriate line at the bottom of this page.

Family Privacy Rights:
	The Federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 permits the school district to release certain information about its students, known as “directory information,” to certain media, colleges, civic or school-related organizations and state and governmental agencies as well as published in programs for athletic, music and theater presentations of this District unless you request, in writing, that such information not be released.  

“Directory Information” as we define it for our students, includes: student’s name; address; telephone number; date and place of birth; major field of study of student; participation in officially recognized activities and sports; weight and height of members of athletic teams; dates of attendance; date of graduation; awards received; honor rolls; scholarships; telephone numbers for inclusion in school and PTA directories; and photograph.  By signing this release, I will not allow images of my child created through photography, videography, or other electronic means in which he/she appears, to be reproduced, edited, and distributed for unlimited use, in part or in whole, by Greenville City Schools.

We will not release any directory information for any commercial or other profit-making activity.  If you do not want directory information released, please complete and return this form to school within ten (10) days.  Otherwise; we may release directory information relating to your student.  You do not need to return this form if you permit your student’s information to be released.

In signing this release, I acknowledge that I have read this release, that my child will NOT appear in any media published by Greenville City Schools for educational purposes, and I understand the significance of this release, and that I am signing this voluntarily.  A copy is sent home to parents with the student to be used in the event of this need.  
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Print copies for Progress Report and Newsletter:

_____  I do not have internet access and would like a printed copy of my student’s progress report.

_____  I do not have internet access and would like to receive a copy of the Middle School newsletter.



2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR PHOTO & DIRECTORY INFORMATION OPT-OUT FORM  

_____  DO NOT RELEASE directory information concerning the student named below.  This means your child’s picture or name cannot be published in our school newsletter, articles regarding rewards, etc.  

_______________________________________		_________________________         	_________
Student’s Name					School Building			Grade

_______________________________________		_________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature				Date

_______________________________________
Parent Phone Number

RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR BUILDING NO LATER THAN SEPTEMBER 9, 2022


No student shall be denied admission to the Greenville City School District or to a particular course or instructional program or otherwise discriminated against for reasons of race, color, national origin, sex, and disability or any other basis of unlawful discrimination.
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